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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Area Agencies on Aging Executive Directors  

NOTICE#: 020905-1-T-LA 
 
FROM: Barbara Crosier, General Counsel  
   
DATE: February 9, 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Transmittal:  SfS Contract Amendment 
 
Department of Elder Affairs (DOEA) Serving Health Insurance Needs of Elders 
(SHINE) Program has previously awarded funding to each Planning and Service 
Area (PSA) Area Agency on Aging (AAA) in the amount of $10,000 for the 
General Revenue Year 2004-2005.  The purpose of this Notice is to announce 
additional funds from the General Revenue allocation are being made available to 
each AAA in the amount of $5,000.  These funds will be transferred by issuance of 
Amendment #001 to Agreement AF004-KF004, Sunshine for Seniors (SfS).  These 
amendments will be forwarded electronically from DOEA in accordance with 
standard procedures. 
 
The additional funding will be used per the existing work plan.  The deliverable date 
for SfS reports numbers 4 and 5 remain. It is anticipated that due to the current 
focus on beneficiary education and service related to the Medicare Modernization 
Act, Public Law 108-173, and the Prescription Discount Card program in every 
PSA, SfS and SHINE initiatives will be integrated into the Area Plan and 
promoted/supported by AAA staff.   
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